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No. D-32011/01/2016-Admn(NPPA)
National Pharmaceutical Pricing Authority

NOTICE

Subject: Extension of date of receipt of tenders for providing 7 Security
Guards in the office of NPPA.

The undersigned is directed to refer to NPPA letter of even number dated

15.6.2016 inviting tender for providing 7 Security Guards in the office of NPPA.

2. As 07.07.2016 has been declared as Gazetted Holiday by the Government,

the last date for receipt of tenders for providing 7 Security Guards in the office of

NPPA has been extended upto 2:30 PM on 08.7.2016. The tenders will be opened
3:00 PM on 08.07.2016 in the office of NPPA.
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( Sdmay Chhabr aﬁ i / L
Under Secretary (Admn.)

Copy to: Consultant (VKT) — with the request to upload the same on the website
of Department of Pharmaceuticals.
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